From: Smith, Kristina

Sent: 06 February 2019 15:45
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2019/0133/P
Attachments: IMG_20190206_090212.jpg

Please can this be uploaded as objection.
Thanks,

Kristina Smith
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 4986
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From: Victoria

Sent: 06 February 2019 13:34

To: Smith, Kristina <Kristina.Smith@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2019/0133/P

Dear Kristina

Thank you for allowing me to send you my objection to planning application 2019/0133/P

33 Harmood Street NW1 8DW

I object on the basis that in order for this further extension of this semi detached 1996 built property, it
would require the removal of shrubs which are home to a colony of house sparrows, the RSPB have stated
that house sparrow population has declined by 60% especially in urban areas. The owner landlord directed a
gardening company to remove the shrubs approximately 3 years ago when he registered his previous
planning extension. Fortunately a neighbour intervened and the gardeners stopped without causing too
much damage to the sparrows. They continue to flourish undisturbed.

I also object on the basis that the 14 houses on harmood street, 6 houses and 2 blocks of flats in collard
place were built as a whole, a development, and this is chipping at the integrity of this development, the
appearance will not be in keeping with the remaining houses on Harmood Street, a conservation area.
Yours faithfully

Victoria Smith




